
17. ART IN PUBLIC PLACES

Further to the recent elected member seminar on this matter, the opportunity for the Board to support
the provision of a suitable work of art in the local community was proposed.

It was agreed that further consideration be given to the idea as part of a repeat officer presentation to
a forthcoming Board Seminar to be held on 20 September.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision.


